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At 7:00pm on
Thursday, May
26™ the

4th Grade Band
and
4th Grade Chorus
will perform for all
of their friends and

family at the F. J.
O'Neill Gymnasium!

Please follow these
remiders the night of the
concert...

Band students arrive no
later than 6:15 PM
(with their
instrumentsl!)

Chorus students arrive
ho later than 6:30 PM
(with their voices!)

All Students, please
wear:

Black Pants

Green Concert Shirt
Black Shoes

(If you don't have a green
concert shirt, please purchase
one for $10.00. Please see

Mr. Voigt.)

Frequently Asked Questions...

Q: Why do the performers
have to get all dressed up?

A: We want to teach them to
respect all aspects of their
performance. They will be up
on the stage and they need to
look as good as they sound!

Q: Do I (the parent) have to
attend the concert as well?

A: Yes. Definitely. Yes. Your
child has worked so hard all
year and he or she would love
you to be there. You are also
required to attend so you can
take your child home after the
concert. The concert will be
no more than an hour.

Q: What happens if my child
does not attend the concert?

A: Except for emergencies -
with a note from the parents -
the student will not be
recommended for chorus or
band next year.



